
Caledonian ADI Masterclass: Fault Analysis Example 1             

Fault Stage 1 Stage 2 Stage 3 

 What should you have done 
there? What’s the correct 
procedure? 

Why is that the correct way to 
do that? Why do we teach you 
that way? 

What are the consequences of 
doing it incorrectly? What could 
go wrong? 

    

 
Mirrors 

“I should be checking two mirrors 
before signalling.” 

“It means if I see something in 
my mirrors, overtaking me for 
example, I may have to hold off 
with the signal.”  

“I might cause the overtaking 
vehicle to brake harshly or 
swerve because he’ll think I’m 
going to change position.” 

 

Example 2 

Fault Stage 1 Stage 2 Stage 3 

 What should you have done 
there? What’s the correct 
procedure? 

Why is that the correct way to 
do that? 

What are the consequences of 
doing it incorrectly? 

    

 
Clearance to parked car 

“I should be leaving at least a 
door’s width between the parked 
car and my car.” 

“It means if someone gets out of 
the parked car and swings the 
door open, I’ll be far enough 
away.” 

“If someone did open the door or 
get out there would be an 
accident and somebody could get 
hurt.” 

 

Example 3 

Fault Stage 1 Stage 2 Stage 3 

 What should you have done 
there? What’s the correct 
procedure? 

Why is that the correct way to 
do that? 

What are the consequences of 
doing it incorrectly? 

    

 
Too fast on approach to 
roundabout 

“I should be using MSPSGL to 
ensure my speed is down to 
walking pace by about two car 
lengths away from the RB 
entrance.” 

“It’s the only way to ensure that I 
have time to make accurate 
observations about whether or 
not it’s safe to carry on.”  

“I might make the wrong decision 
and go when it’s not safe, or I 
might give someone on the RB a 
fright and they might swerve, 
causing an accident.” 

 


